
QSP 4.1 – Attachment “G” Revision: 1 Page 1 of 1 

 

15 OCTOBER 2013 / C13028 

CIRCULAR
DBS Detention policy

 

 

With this Circular Dromon 
Head Office would like to 
remind all field surveyor and 
auditor on our detention 
policy. 
 
 
 
NOTICE TO  
DBS STATIONS / SURVEYORS 
 
CONTACT US 

As per this Bureau policy, no vessel should be detained from PSC authorities following three (3) 
months after a survey has been completed. A survey may be: 
 Class or statutory surveys irrespective of scope 
 Safety management or security audits on board 
 Maritime Labour Inspections 
 Occasional attendances 

 
In the unfortunate event that a vessel is detained within three (3) months after any of the above surveys 
have been conducted, Dromon Head Office will request an official explanation letter from the attending 
surveyor justifying the reasons that such a detention took place. 
 
The Head Office will evaluate the submitted explanation letter and take necessary action as deemed 
necessary. 
 
Surveyors and auditors should take this policy into serious consideration and assure that no detainable 
items are left on a notice of recommendation issued under QSP7.3. In case a major recommendation is 
imposed then Dromon Head Office should be informed to take necessary action prior issuing or 
endorsing any class/statutory certificate. 
 
Should anyone require further information or clarifications, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 
 
Everyone receiving this circular should sign at the designated area, confirming acknowledgement 
of this policy. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For Surveyor’s use only: 
 

I confirm that I have received, read & 
understood this Circular C13038 
 

Name:  
  
ID No:  
  
Signature:  
  


